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173 Holm Ave. Permit Application 2016­02895 ­ Plan Review Questions/Comments
Inbox x


Brian Stephens


To: Rush Construction, I have reviewed the submitted drawings and have the fo...


Dominic Rush <RushConstruction@hotmail.com> 7:12 AM (56 minutes ago)


to me


Good morning Brian


Sorry for slow response


When do you think I will see permit


Thanks Diminic Rush


From: Brian Stephens [mailto:bstephens@portlandmaine.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, February 7, 2017 4:03 PM


To: rushconstrucĕon@roadrunner.com

Subject: 173 Holm Ave. Permit Applicaĕon 2016‐02895 ‐ Plan Review Quesĕons/Comments


To: Rush Construction,


I have reviewed the submitted drawings and have the following questions:


1. Do you intend to reuse (or replace) the existing guards?    No we plan to keep guard rails


2. Please describe mechanical fasteners to be used at the base and top of each new 4x4 post.  Going to use simpson HL 55  gussets


3. Please describe the size/spacing of collar ties.    16” oc


Thank you for your response,

Brian
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